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From: Holly Reid [reid-shaw@earthlink.net]
Sent: Tuesday, February 03, 2009 12:10 PM
To: Rulemaking Comments
Subject: Public Confidence in the NRC Would Be Strengthened By Nuclear Waste Realism and

Compliance With the National Environmental Polic

Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Rockville, MD

US

Dear Nuclear Regulatory Commission,

Re: 73 FR 197 -- 10/09/2008
Docket ID?2008?0482 and Docket ID-2008-0404

Public Confidence in the NRC Would Be Strengthened By Nuclear Waste Realism and Compliance With the
National Environmental Policy Act

I am writing to urge that the NRC should suspend all generation of atomic waste from new sources unless and
until a truly permanent program that is scientifically sound and rooted in a just andequitable siting/decision
process is instituted. I also support a NEPA analysis of the issues associated with wastes generated at every
step in the fuel chain, prior to any federal action.

Holly Reid
207 S. Cameron St.
Hillsborough, NC 27278
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